Traveling to destinations that require additional health

documentation
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Today’s travel experience may come with increased credential requirements, due to recent
global health concerns. If your destination requires additional health documentation,

American recommends customers arrive at the airport a minimum of three hours prior to
departure.

This increased check-in time gives American sufficient time to complete the check-in process
and verify the customer has all of the travel documents needed for the flight.

Unsure if your upcoming travel requires health documentation? Visit our new travel site,
powered by Sherpa, to see the latest travel guidelines and necessary travel documents.
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